
 
 

 

 

(Translation) 

 

Ref.  MONO 027/2020    

 

August 21, 2020 

 

Subject:           Additional 2020 Public Holidays of MONO 

 

 To:  President 

      The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

 Pursuant to the Cabinet’s resolution, declaring substitute holidays for Songkran festival, Mono Next Public 

Company Limited (the “Company”), would like to notify that Friday 4th and Monday 7 th September 2020 

are 2 additional 2020 holidays of the Company which substitute the holidays for the 2020 Songkran festival.  

 Please be informed accordingly. 

 

         Yours sincerely, 

                                                                          Mono Next Public Company Limited 

 

 

 

              

                           (Mr. Patompong Sirachairat) 

              Chief Executive Officer 


